
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JAMES H. QUELLO 

University of Detroit 
School of Law 
651 E. Jefferson Avenue 
Detroit, MI 48226 

Attn: Dana Mortensen 

Dear Ms. Mort~nsen, 

December 19, 1989 

It is a pleasure to recommend Daren Benzi for entrance into 
law school. I have known him and his family for over fifteen 
years. Over the years, I have admired his character, motivation 
and practical intelligence. He has personally defrayed most 
of his college expenses through hard work and entrepreneurial 
enterprise. I was particularly impressed the past two years 
with his initiative and drive when he started a successful 
cleaning and painting business to work his way through college. 

Not only does he have my highest recommendation but I would 
be delighted to have someone of his character and earnest 
practical sense of justice and reason as a legal intern at the 
FCC which is involved in complex legal matters on a daily basis. 

Sincerely, 

J~/~ 
tJUames H. &luello -



FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JAMES H. QUELLO 

Detroit College of Law 
130 East Elizabeth St. 
Detroit, MI 48201 

Attn: Iris Wasielewski 

Dear Ms. Wasielewski, 

December 19, 1989 

It is a pleasure to recommend Daren Benzi for entrance into 
law school. I have known him and his family for over fifteen 
years. Over the years, I have admired his character, motivation 
and practical intelligence. He has personally defrayed most 
of his college expenses through hard work and entrepreneurial 
enterprise. I -was particularly impressed the past two years 
with his initiative and drive when he started a successful 
cleaning and painting business to work his way through college. 

Not only does - he have my highest recommendation but I would 
be delighted to have someone of his character and earnest 
practical sense of justice and reason asa legal intern at the 
FCC which is involved in complex legal matters on a daily basis. 

Sincerely, 



FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JAMES R. QUELLO 

Wayne State University 
School of Law 
Admissions Office 
Detroit, MI 48202 

Attn: Marcia McDonald 

Dear Ms. McDonald, 

December 19 t 1989 

It is a pleasure to recommend Daren Benzi for entrance into 
law school. I have known him and his family for over fifteen 
years. Over the years, I have admired his character, motivation 
and practical intelligence. He has personally defrayed most 
of his college expenses through hard work and entrepreneurial 
enterprise. I was particularly impressed the past two years 
with his initiative and drive when - he started a successful 
cleaning and painting business to work his way through college. 

Not only does he have my highest recommendation -but I would 
be delighted to have someone of his character and earnest 
practical sense of justice and reason as a legal intern at the 
FCC which is involved in complex legal matters on a daily basis. 

SincerelYt 


